
  

 
 

Waste Management Sub-committee report August 2015 
 

August Report: 
Issues raised from community discussed with PWC are: 
 
1   Overflowing skips?  
 
Response- PWC has requested additional skip for Bell 
 
2 New lids on skips don’t work 
 
Response- URM contacted to look at better solution 
 
3 New lids too small. 
Response- PWC will discuss with URM-currently this is the only option 
offered 
 
4 Changes to recycling pickup times/model not effective 
Response- Nothiing yet. 
 
5 Lack of recycling and cleanup to top of island 
Response- Richard Li says they are liaising with engineering on the roads but 
have no real influence 

 

 

Discussion Items for SIRAC: 

None 

 

Decision items for SIRAC: 

 None 


